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The World Trademark Review 1000 ranking for the year 2021 is out. We are happy to report 
that, for the first time in the history of Intellectual Property Practice, Tanzania has been ranked 
and recognized in the 2021 edition of the World Trademark Review 1000 – The World’s Leading 
Trademark Professionals, a resource that highlights top legal talent in the trademark industry 
around the globe. The achievement is a result of our exerted efforts which led Tanzania to be 
ranked and recognized by the world peers for the first time. 

We are proud to report that, Vemma Consult Attorneys has been listed as one of the leading 
law firms in Tanzania for Intellectual Property practice with the highest number of ranked 
professionals in the World Trademark Review 1000 for 2021 global rankings for Tanzania 
jurisdiction. 

Furthermore, our two talented Partners both co-heading the IP Department, Patrick Sanga and 
Haika-Belinda John Macha are listed in the World Trademark Review 1000 as top trademarks 
professionals in Tanzania. The World Trademark Review 1000 states and we quote:

“Having ramped up its IP capabilities in recent years, corporate outfit Vemma 
Consult Attorneys now handles a significant volume of trademark filings, oppositions 
and litigation. Its enviable success rate is thanks to tried-and-tested quality control 
mechanisms and the hawkish supervision of partners Haika-Belinda Macha and Patrick 
Sanga, who provide stellar leadership to a keen, proactive team. Collectively they act 
for a slew of prestigious international brands, including Davidoff, Chanel and Coca-
Cola, for which they have recently handled renewal projects; and Philips, for which 
they have registered trademarks in Tanzania and Zanzibar”

We could not have achieved this great milestone without the constant support from our 
Clients and Colleagues. We therefore extend our gratitude to our Clients, Peers and industry 
leaders who participated in the research. Special thanks to the World Trademark Review for 
acknowledging our work in Intellectual Property practice in Tanzania. 

You can read more about us here: https://www.worldtrademarkreview.com/directories/
wtr1000/individuals/patrick-sanga
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vFurther Information:
This editorial is intended to give you a general overview of the Law. If you 
would like further information on any issue raised in this column, please 
contact.

Patrick Sanga
Partner
E: p.sanga@vemmaattorneys.co.tz
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